
     

 EVER THOUGHT OF 
     VOLUNTEERING? 

 

Then why not join us at Sudbury Citizens Advice. 

We are soon to move to new premises and looking 
to expand our team of volunteers. 

There are a variety of roles available to suit all 
interests and experiences and we welcome 
applications from all ages and backgrounds. 

Volunteering at Citizens Advice gives you the opportunity 
to gain wider knowledge of the issues that people in 
society face as well as skills in communicating with a wide 
range of people.  Not only will you give a valuable service 
to your community but you will also gain so much from 
this experience yourself. 

If you are interested come along to Sudbury Library: 

On Monday 26th AND Tuesday 27th September 
10am- 2pm, if you wish to find out more.  

Our dedicated recruitment team will be there to help 
you. 

Or if you are unable to visit on these dates contact: 

Sudbury Citizens Advice on 01787 378204 or email 
recruitment@sudburycab.org.uk 


